
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.79 Date-21/04/16

To: All Parents (Class 8 )
From: The Principal
Subject: Change in School reopening date for academic year 2016-2017

Dear Parents,

The school will be reopening for class 9 for academic year 2016-2017 on 6th June 2016, Monday. 
The timings will 8.00 am to 12.00 pm from 06th June to 10th June 2016. 

11th June will be a holiday for students as it is a second saturday.

The school will be functioning in its normal hours (8.00 am to 3.00 pm ) from 13th June 2016, 
Monday.

Kindly take a note.

Thanking you,

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School


